
June 17,, 2022

Town Manager Hayes and the Sudbury Select Board,

The property has been incredibly busy with both camp and
resident activity over the past month.

The docks in both the swimming and fishing ponds are in, the
tents are up, and the goals and nets are in place!  Staff
training for the upcoming summer is well underway, and we
welcomed our entire staff onto the property for the first time
last Saturday.  We couldn’t be more excited to welcome our
campers back onto the property.  Below is a list of times that
the property will be closed, due to special camp activities.

Closed 12pm-4pm:
● Sunday, June 26

Closed 6pm-9pm:
● Thursday, June 30
● Thursday, July 7
● Tuesday, July 19
● Thursday, August 4
● Wednesday, August 10
● Thursday, August 11
● Tuesday, August 16

Our second annual Sounds of Summer @ Sewataro was a SMASHING success.  Sudbury residents of all
ages joined us on a beautiful evening to enjoy music from four wonderful groups.  Wayne Potash, a
children’s musician, kicked things off with a fun and energetic hour that had kids running up and down the
field, pretending to be cars/animals/planes/etc.  Then two groups of young local musicians, Moonflower
and TBAR, had the crowd up on their feet swaying and dancing.  To end the evening, an incredible cover
band Better Her Than Me put on a fantastic performance.



We are incredibly grateful to all of the Sudbury residents who joined us, and were thrilled to see members
of the Select Board, the Park and Recreation Commission, and the Commission on Disabilities in the
crowd enjoying the Sounds of Summer.  We are also appreciative that everyone was so understanding
when the food truck canceled at the last minute, and for our musicians who helped out by announcing our
situation and the address  – Pizza delivery and DoorDash to the rescue!  And thanks to Trombetta’s,
because sometimes fate steps in and forces you to eat ice cream for dinner!

Next week, we are working with the Goodnow Library to host their Summer Reading Kick-off event.  We
have activities scheduled for September with our Girl Scout friends, HopeSudbury, and Sudbury Family
Network, and are actively working, as always, to ensure all Sudbury residents have a chance to visit the
property.

Have a wonderful start to summer!

-The Sewataro Team


